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DISCONTINUANCE OF THE POST BACHELOR CERTIFICATE IN INFORMATION 
SYSTEMS MANAGEMENT 

 
 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the Board of Governors approve the discontinuance of the Post Bachelor         
Certificate in Information Systems Management offered by the Mike Ilitch School of Business, 
effective Fall 2019. 
 
Background 
This certificate program was established in the Fall, 2014 semester by the Mike Ilitch School of 
Business.  There is no longer a demand for this certificate.  Interested individuals can gain 
information systems management expertise via seminars and on-line training offered through 
private companies and employers.  Currently, there are only 9 students in the Post Bachelor 
Certificate in Information Systems Management.  All students currently in the certificate program 
will be allowed to complete the requirements for the certificate.  Students will be allowed three 
years to complete the program requirements. 
 
Program Description 
The Post Bachelor Certificate in Information Systems Management was developed to give 
individuals a competitive advantage as a job-seeker, while teaching valuable skills. 
 
Approvals 
The discontinuance of this certificate was approved by the faculty, the Dean of the Mike Ilitch 
School of Business and the Provost. 
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